


time and allows applicants to track their applications in real time, which will help them plan more effectively.
 
Upon completion of the pilot, the City will expand the online application form to all business categories later this 
spring.
 
Ongoing work and next steps
 
To further streamline the permit process, the City continues to review opportunities including:
 

1.    Simplifying conditions for development permits
2.    Simplifying the review process for renovation permits
3.    Reducing both the number of steps and staff required to review applications
4.    Improving letters to applicants so they easily understand items they need to address/rectify before a 

permit can be issued
 
More information and a complete list of actions to help improve the permitting process is available online.
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